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December 12, 1969

John Sampson
4148 Wycliff Drive
Winston-Salem, N, Carolina

Mr, Sampson,

The verification of your December 8th reception
of WQSN is gladly given. Eventhough it doesn't do
us a damn bit of good, it's nice to know we reach
Winston,

Give my regards to Steve Brunt, general manager
of WTOB,

Sincerely

David L. Loyd
Operations Manager



